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Subject: G&C cattle ltd RA21045
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Ron Baumann 
Se-4-47-2-w5
Directly affected party(5)=Ron,Ashton,jett,zander and hailey
And many generations to come J  
my main concern is the well water and the effects on my well water.
(Ie)testing yearly and what they have in plan if they do use all the water leaving us without
any.
Properly value on mine and surrounding lands=what if Properly value decreases what can they
do or will they do

On a personal note i believe in farming and i believe if they are to do this they should find a
different place,even just 3 more miles west.
I also believe the plwmp should not have half the propertys in the plwmp like myself and my
parents and i also believe they have ruined the lake more then anyone by bringing in walleye
fish that have eaten all the other species of fish in the lake ie bottom feeders and fish that
actually eat the algae.

Rick and Susan Baumann also sent in a letter but it went to the wrong email the first time 
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